
 
 
 

Meet the teacher! 
 
 

Dear parents 
 
Welcome back to a new academic year. 
 
I know some of you will already know your child’s teacher from last year or have had 
a conversation already, but we would like to put aside half an hour next week for 
your teacher to be available for you to pop in, ask any questions, pass on information 
about your child or just say hello. You can also collect this term’s learning map, so 
you can support at home and this term’s events calendar for planning ahead. 
 
We will have the more formal open evenings across the year where you will be able 
to talk on a one to one about your child’s progress and see your child’s work. 
 
We believe that parental collaboration is key for your child’s progress and 
development. 
 
Mrs Coates 
Head of School 

 

 
Monday 9th September 3:30pm - 4:00pm FS1 & FS2 & Year 5/6 

Tuesday 10th September 3:30pm - 4:00pm Year 1/2 

Thursday 12th September 3:30pm – 4:00pm Year 3/4 

 


